
 
 
I have had a busy travel schedule this fall with trips to Chicago, South Korea, Germany, 
Washington D.C., and my old stomping grounds at Penn. I appreciate these invitations and 
enjoy opportunities to connect with colleagues around the world, but all this travel really 
brings into sharp focus how much I value the community we have here in the INI.  
 
The way we come together to support one another and advance our science through 
collaboration is truly unmatched. Even those who have moved on in their careers remain 
part of the fabric of our Iowa Neuroscience community, and we relish opportunities to re-
connect, whether at a large meeting like SfN or when we visit each other at our respective 
institutions. 
 

Too often we frame accomplishments in 
terms of grant dollars and journal impact 
factor, but the most valuable thing we have 
is our community and our greatest impact 
is in supporting one another. 
 
Thanksgiving is a holiday about family and 
community—those we a born into and 
those we choose. I am grateful that each of 
you has chosen the Iowa Neuroscience 
community. 
 
 

Happy Thanksgiving 
 
Ted 


